
 
                         23.03.2024 

 

NOTICE 

All our students (EX and Present) are hereby invited to 

take part in the audition to be conducted by ZEE Bangla 

Sa Re Ga Ma Pa on 27.03.2024 at 1 p.m. in our Academic 

Hall (Room No.8). Interested participants should come for 

audition with proper identity proof (Identity 

Card/Admission Receipt/Admit Card/Copy of Final Mark 

Sheet for Ex-Students). No instrument will be allowed 

during audition. 

 All the best to all our dear students.   

 

 
 

           Teacher-in-Charge   

                             M.M.C. College 

                   Kolkata – 3  

 

 
 




